Early Notice of Repairs to Our Bridge (Cato's Bridge on
Beach Road)

News Release Date
12-15-2022

We have received notice from Palm Beach County that our bridge (Cato's Bridge) is scheduled
to be closed for repairs January 28, 2023 at 5pm, reopening January 29 at 8am and
February 4 at 5pm, reopening February 5 at 8am. There will be no vehicular or pedestrian
crossing on those dates/times.

This is the bridge leading to JIC from US1 on Beach Road.

Chief Pruitt has arranged for Tequesta Fire/Rescue to have a full crew here at Town Hall for both
nights.

We will send another notification closer to the events.de Drive and east of US 1 for
approximately one month.


http://www.jupiterinletcolony.org/us-1-bridge-construction/page/early-notice-repairs-our-bridge-catos-bridge-beach-road
http://www.jupiterinletcolony.org/us-1-bridge-construction/page/early-notice-repairs-our-bridge-catos-bridge-beach-road

